
From: Sandy [mailto:sandybayne@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 6:43 AM 
To: Khan, Kay - Rep. (HOU) 
Cc: Peake, Sarah - Rep. (HOU) 
Subject: [External]: testimony for the hearing on cap on benefits for kids 
 
 
> Dear Representative Khan, 
> Please do what you can to keep your bill before the governor. While I think I understand the 
governor’s goal, his veto is a crude and cruel tool. I believe the $100 difference per child is a bearable 
burden on the taxpayer. Your bill H104 should be supported by all of our Representatives. Thanks for re-
submitting it. 
 
 


